Company Announcement

The following is a company announcement issued by Klikk Finance plc (“Klikk” or the “Company”)

Errata Corrige of Announcement KLF16 published on the 27 March 2019

As per the announcement made by the Company on the 27 March 2019, the Company’s Board of
Directors approved the Audited Consolidated Financial Statements for the Klikk Group for the year
ended 31 December 2018.

Kindly note that the Annual Report published yesterday refers to an opinion, within the Report,
expressed by the Company’s auditors on the Corporate Governance Statement in accordance with the
Listing Rules issued by the Listing Authority. This opinion was mistakenly omitted from the Annual
Report.

Such opinion has now been included in the Annual Report which is available at
https://www.klikk.com.mt/investor-relations
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Company Secretary
28.03.2019
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